
Why The Hut Group is wrong
about the short-sellers
T
here is a long, ignoble and quite funny history to big company
bosses moaning about short-selling.

Back in 2006 Enron chairman Ken Lay blamed the collapse of the
now notorious energy trader on those evil investors who dared
to bet his shares would drop.

In 2008 HBOS said the shorts were undermining the bank by
claiming it was going bust. It was and it did. The City
watchdog, then the FSA, abandoned a brief inquiry into claims
traders had profited illegally from shorting the stock, owing
to lack of evidence.

In 2019 as Wirecard was feeling the heat from some brilliant
FT journalism, the German company and indeed the regulator
decided the paper’s reporting was part of a dastardly plot
with the shorts to undermine a national champion. Like the
others, Wirecard went bust because it was bust, not because of
share trades.

And  now  here  comes  Matt  Moulding  of  The  Hut  Group,  who
believes his firm is the victim of a vicious short attack,
with  the  media,  hedge  funds  and  investment  banks  all
conspiring  against  him.

READ MORE
FTSE  100  Live:  Respite  after  interest  rate  jitters,
Darktrace shares surge
Lidl  stokes  looming  grocery  price  war  after  bumper
Christmas trade
Uber rival Bolt valued at £6 billion as it raises £524

https://businessat.co.uk/evening-standard/why-the-hut-group-is-wrong-about-the-short-sellers/
https://businessat.co.uk/evening-standard/why-the-hut-group-is-wrong-about-the-short-sellers/
https://www.standard.co.uk/topic/hbos
https://www.standard.co.uk/topic/fsa
https://www.standard.co.uk/topic/traders
https://www.standard.co.uk/topic/the-hut-group
https://www.standard.co.uk/business/ftse-100-live-11-january-interest-rates-outlook-rising-interest-rates-10year-bond-yield-us-federal-reserve-jerome-powell-nasdaq-correction-tech-stocks-bitcoin-below-40-000-b975990.html
https://www.standard.co.uk/business/ftse-100-live-11-january-interest-rates-outlook-rising-interest-rates-10year-bond-yield-us-federal-reserve-jerome-powell-nasdaq-correction-tech-stocks-bitcoin-below-40-000-b975990.html
https://www.standard.co.uk/business/lidl-christmas-trading-2021-inflation-price-war-grocery-aldi-consumer-spending-b975998.html
https://www.standard.co.uk/business/lidl-christmas-trading-2021-inflation-price-war-grocery-aldi-consumer-spending-b975998.html
https://www.standard.co.uk/business/uber-rival-bolt-valued-6-billion-pounds-raises-524-million-sequioa-b975994.html


million
SPONSORED

8 London theatre shows to add sparkle to your New Year

THG is not Enron and there is no reason not to wish it well.
But it’s life so far on the stock market has been desperately
unhappy and it probably does not belong there.

A better stance from Moulding would surely be to say that the
short-sellers are perfectly entitled to their opinion, but
that he is sure they are wrong.

In the meantime, well the shares are now at bargain basement
prices and he is buying them at pace and in great magnitude,
he could say.

The thing about short-selling is that most people who do it
lose. It’s not some easy route to riches, it is risky stuff.

If you had shorted the FTSE 100 every year since its inception
in 1984 at 1000 points you would now be, erm, bust about 100
times over.

The point of the shorts is to keep the market honest, to offer
red flags that may prove helpful to everyone else, or may not.

Moaning about them suggests you don’t get the stock market and
would be better off away from it.
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